
 

Dear   Kingsville   Town   Council 

 

November   1-   7   is   Canadian   Down   syndrome   Awareness   Week.   This   is   a   chance   to   spread 
awareness   by   celebrating   people   with   Down   syndrome,   their   abilities   and   accomplishments. 

 

Would   the   town   of   Kingsville   please   join   Andrew   Banar   owner   of   Group   Hug   Apparel   in 
celebrating   Down   syndrome   awareness   by   purchasing   and   displaying   his   blue   and   gold   ribbons 
throughout   the   town   of   Kingsville? 

 

Andrew   is   taking   pre-orders   for   your   convenience.   A   minimum   donation   of   $5   each   proceeds 
going   towards   activities   for   young   adults   with   Down   syndrome   within   the   communities   of 
Windsor/Essex   County.   This   is   a   beautiful   way   to   celebrate   people   with   Down   syndrome,   their 
abilities   and   their   accomplishments   don’t   you   think.  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you are interested in pre-ordering some of his beautiful ribbons                                 
or   if   you   have   any   questions. 

Thank   you   for   your   consideration   with   this   request. 

 

Karen   Pickle   (Andrew’s   mom) 

519-819-5250 

grouphugapparel@gmail.com 
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DOWN   SYNDROME   AWARENESS   RIBBON   PRE-ORDER   FORM 

Please   Make   Sure   All   Orders   Are   Submitted   By   October   6th,   2017 
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